
  

Be the best you can be through: challenge, nurture, 
inspiration, respect, happiness, inclusion, in a safe, secure Christian family. 

   
Summer Term, 1st Half Term 2018    

 
 

Welcome Back to the Summer Term.   
 

Thank you for all your support last term.  

On World Book Day, the children looked amazing and we sent £30 to BookAid 

International. 

 
 

At the PTFA Easter Fair we raised £580, thank you for all your contributions 

and time given. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Here are some dates for the next half term – 
 

This half term, Year 2 children will sit their SATs assessments.  A letter will 

follow to Year 2 parents with further information. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

  Swimming Lessons start on Thursday 19th April 

Please ensure your child has a complete swimming kit each week. 

Lessons are £4.00 per week or £24.00 for the full term. 

Cheques payable to Northumberland County Council 
 

 



  Carmen Music Workshop – Monday 16th April 

Class 2 children will commence work on a production of Carmen. The first 

workshop will be delivered today. 

The performance will be on Thursday 7th June, 6.00pm 

------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reception Eye Tests  – Tuesday 24th April 

Reception children will have their eyes tested in school by the Vision Screening 

Team. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

   Beamish Visit – Friday 27th April 

Beamish Staff will visit school to talk to the children about different aspects on 

the past on Friday 20th April. 

We will then visit Beamish on Friday 27th April. 

£6.00 per child or £15.00 per family of 3.  

A packed lunch will be provided by school, so please ensure your child has a back 

pack which they can carry their lunch and drink in. 

Sturdy footwear and raincoat required. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

  
 

 

Anna Gray will be returning to school 

on: 

   Friday 4th May 

   Friday 11th May 

   Friday 25th May 

 

Class 1 and Pre-School, the children 

who are starting school in 

September, will be working with Ann 

in the Forest. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 After-School Sports Club – 

Mr Ricketts will be running an after-school sports club on the following Mondays 

for Class 2 children. Hopefully outdoor activities. 

 Monday 23rd April 

 Monday 30th April 



 Monday 14th May 

Pick-up time is 4.15pm. Please complete the attached slip and return to school. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

  

 Community Worship, Tuesday 22nd May 2.30pm  

Please join us for our community worship. 

Tea, coffee and cake available.  All Welcome 

 

Dates for next term: 

 Carmen Performance – Thursday 7th June, 6pm in school 

 Year 4 Leaver’s Service at Newcastle Cathedral – Wednesday 27th June 

 Sports & Open Afternoon – Monday 9th July 

 Leaver’s Assembly in School – Thursday 19th July 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

School breaks up on Friday 25th May and  
reopens on Monday 4th June 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


